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Mark Bowman appointed new chair of Enable Services 

Limited 
 

The Chairman of Christchurch City Holdings Limited, Bruce Irvine has today announced the 

appointment of Mark Bowman as the new Chairman of Enable Services Limited (ESL), the company 

responsible for the rollout of the fibre broadband network in Christchurch and surrounding centres. 

“Mr Bowman is a very experienced professional director who has already contributed significantly to 

the ESL business in his role as a director,” said Mr Irvine. 

“I’m extremely pleased to be able to appoint someone of his calibre and experience to lead the 

board of ESL – a company that is growing rapidly and will have an enormous impact on the future of 

our city.” 

Mr Bowman has been a director of ESL for the past two years, and also sits on the board of the local 

fibre company established in partnership with the Crown, Enable Networks Limited.   

He is a Christchurch based professional director specialising in the governance and leadership of high 

growth businesses. He has held governance and senior executive roles in the technology, 

telecommunications, healthcare, tourism, industrial and energy sectors. 

“The contribution ESL and fibre broadband can make to the growth of my community by helping 

families and businesses leverage the online world is an exciting prospect,” said Mr Bowman. “This is 

why I wanted to be involved with ESL in the first place and why I am excited to step up to the role of 

Chairman.” 

Mr Bowman will take up the role when the current Chairman Bill Luff steps down on 30 June 2013 as 

a consequence of his full time work commitments. Mr Luff will remain on the ESL board. 

Mr Irvine has also paid tribute to Mr Luff’s contribution as Chairman of ESL since its establishment in 

2007. 

“Mr Luff has been instrumental in establishing the viability of a city-owned fibre company, growing 

ESL into a successful service provider to hundreds of local businesses, and governing it as it won the 

Government ultra-fast broadband contract and as it delivers on this contract,” said Mr Irvine. 



Mr Bowman added, “Mr Luff has unrivalled experience with and knowledge of ESL, so I am pleased 

that he has elected to remain on the board.” 
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For an image of Mark Bowman, please contact Daniel Herd. 

 

About Enable Services Limited 

Enable Services Limited is owned by Christchurch City Council’s investment arm, Christchurch City 

Holdings Limited. It has partnered with Crown Fibre Holdings Limited to build and operate the ultra-

fast broadband (UFB) network for Christchurch and surrounding centres. 

In November 2011, deployment of the UFB network in Christchurch began. This network will pass up 

approximately 180,000 homes, schools and businesses in Christchurch, Rangiora, Kaiapoi, Woodend, 

Lincoln, Prebbleton and Rolleston. 

The Enable UFB network will play a vital role as Christchurch rebuilds – it will sit at the heart of the 

vision for a 21st century city.  It will generate new industry, provide unprecedented access to global 

markets and services for local businesses, and enable the people of Christchurch to connect with 

each other in exciting new ways. 

More information about Enable is available from enable.net.nz.  

 

 


